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Mr. Chair, 

Distinguished guests, 

I would like to express my delegation’s appreciation to the UN Secretary General 
for the report examining the latest trend in internal and international migration, as well as 
the relationship between international migration and economic development by providing 
considerations and recommendations for further improvements.  



Irregular Migrants – both internal as well as international – are unable to access 
basic social protection services at their place of residence due to fact that they are not 
properly registered.  

    In this interconnected world, countries also need to focus on ensuring the rights 
of the foreign nationals, multicultural families, and adopted children.  

  Mr.  Chair,  

The Government of Mongolia will continue to strive to effectively implement the 
objectives of the Program of Action of the International Conference on Population and 
Development will make its contribution to the international efforts for safe, orderly and 
regular migration.  

I thank you. 

 


